## Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pceattendance@everettsd.org>

Sent:Friday, February 5, 2021 6:04 PMTo:Penny Creek Elementary RecipientsSubject:PCE Friday 02/05/2021 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families.

We have had a full week of preparation for the return of K and 1<sup>st</sup> grade students and we are looking forward to greeting them next week. The following items will support a smooth transition for students to the hybrid setting.

- Arrival/Dismissal Procedures for Hybrid Students beginning Monday
  - o Description attached
- A "New Hybrid at Penny Creek" webpage has been created for useful information
  - o <a href="https://www.everettsd.org/domain/4829">https://www.everettsd.org/domain/4829</a>

For families in the remote setting, this coming Wednesday, February 10 is the next Materials Pick-Up day. Please see the attached map for details.

Lastly, 4<sup>th</sup> and 5<sup>th</sup> grade students who have a personal recorder and no longer need the school issued recorder, may return it at the February supply materials pick up day on Wednesday, February 10. Return recorders ONLY if your child has one to use. We will continue using these during our live Zoom lessons. \*\*If you child needs a recorder please email Mrs. Johnson: jjohnson4@everettsd.org

Have a wonderful weekend, Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes

Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek\_ES

Reserve Library books for pick up on Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m: <a href="https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910">https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910</a>

Henry M. Jackson Key Club Members book read alouds: <a href="https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38653">https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38653</a>

## Attachments:

messages/attachments/d3b2c63a065874f3262d8e445876c6e6/2021sy\_Hybrid\_KK\_and\_1st\_Drop\_Off-Pick\_Up\_Procedure\_MAP.pdf (230.0 KB)

messages/attachments/65b6edcc1fc08c1c27472cfb4779c7b0/2021sy\_February\_Materials\_Pick\_Up.pdf (186.0 KB)

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Penny Creek Elementary. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard service, please <u>unsubscribe</u>.

Penny Creek Elementary | 4117 132nd Street SE, Everett, WA 98208 | 425-385-7200